
Greens • Tees. Problem Areas
Fairways • Roughs

442 Pine St.
Galesburg, IL 61401

David Strang
Ph. (800) 743-2419

TURF conce~ts..... ~"'YSpeclahzlng .rn f'neJ':~~f~;~~t:
turf cultivatIon ~~~.l~:iji

:m"'~P...Jl.*~

Downers Grove, IL
Business

Bill Boyd 708-963-9088
~- Timberline Home

708-963-4510
Golf Course Remodeling, Expansion & Renovation Ponds,

Lakes, Waterways, and Ditche Work.

,i .....:;<'11, 1"~~1'

.~.,.M q.

i S ~ VERTI-DRAIN(!)
T' The Ultimate Solution For Compacted Soil

r~~"("T ~.~9.~'\.-t

Mechanical Soli Technology
~ Contract Aeration Service -

Serving The Entire Midwest

PEERLESS FENCE CO.
3N381 Powis Rd.
West Chicago, IL
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-Golf Course Work Our Specialty
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No job too big or too small. Use us on a
regular basis or only as needed.
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Austin Meyer and his champion hog.

GCSAA Chapter Relations
Meeting Update

by Bob Maibusch, CGCS, MGC
I recently (September 25,26) attended the GCSAA Chap-

ter Relations meeting as the representative of the MAGCS
in Lawrence, Kansas. The purpose of the meeting was to dis-
cuss and reach some consensus of agreement among the
chapter representatives, on some of the key issues that the
Chapter Relations Planning Committee had identified in try-
ing to strengthen ties between the affiliated chapters and
GCSAA. Incidentally, MAGCS members Bruce Williams, and
Roger Stewart were members of that resource committee, and
Tommy Witt was also in attendance.

The two days of analysis covered many points, but kept
one central theme, the GCSAA/Chapter Mission Statement
which states that "GCSAA and its affiliated chapters shall work
together to better serve their members and the golf course
superintendents profession".

To that end, the GCSAA Board of Directors has established
a Chapter Relations department at headquarters, and will be
publishing a "Chapter Network News" newsletter. Addition-
ally, a survey is being sent to chapter members (A, B, and
C class) who are not currently members of the GCSAA to
attempt to find out why they haven't elected to join the
national.

Some other key points that the group had reached a con-
sensus in supporting were that both the national and the chap-
ters should work to demonstrate the benefits of membership
in both groups to their members. That there be some con-
sistency in the by-laws of affiliated chapters and GCSAA par-
ticularly in the areas of membership classes and voting
privileges. That we should work toward achieving/maintain-
ing a balanced process in GCSAA elections, and at some
point in the future we would like to see every A, B, and C
class member (superintendents and assistants) of an affiliated
chapter also maintain membership in GCSAA.

It was agreed that this meeting should be an annual event.
If there are any questions or concerns relating to the issues
discussed or any other GCSAA/Capter issues please feel free
to contact myself, Roger Stewart, Bruce Williams, or Tommy
Witt.


